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From: April McKay [april@mckayoil.com] Sent: Thu 7/21/2005 4:43 PM 

To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Cc: JAMES SCHULTZ 

Subject: Non Standard Locations 

Attachments: 

Mr. Stogner, 

McKay Oil Corporation submitted a NSL for the Samantha B Federal #1 on March 30th, however due to 
insufficient information on McKay's part we re-submitted on May 20th, 2005. If possible, would you please 
notify me if this location has been approved. I have yet to receive information. 

McKay Oil Corporation has also submitted NSL's for the Four Mile Draw B Federal #8 and the Lookout B 
Federal #5 on the 19th of July (very recent). We hope to hear back from you on these 2 wells as well in the 
near future. 

Thanks for all you do! 

Thanks, 
April McKay 
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